THE NEW ORLEANS FAMILY JUSTICE CENTER

Authorization for Sharing Information

Thank you for visiting the Family Justice Center (FIC) today. Your safety and
confidentially are of utmost importance to us. To ensure you receive services at
the Family Justice Center as quickly as possible, to insure proper coordination,
and to avoid some repetitive information, you may want to give permission to the
FJC staff to share information with the on-site partners that you select.

The list of partners and services will be explained to you by our intake
coordinator/FJC staff. Only information that you approve will be shared with our

on-site community partners.

The partners of the Family Justice Center are required to comply with laws
regarding mandatory reporting of suspected abuse or neglect of children or
elders. FIC partners may also be required by law to report situations which pose

immediate danger to you, or to others.

If you agree to allow FJC to share intake information please V the appropriate FIC
partner service on the attached form.

Survivor Signature Date Signed Expiration Date (up to 1 Year)

WE ARE HERE TO SERVE YOU!
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